

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

Unit 1+2



Teacher's feedbacks

Task 1: Rewrite sentence using appropriate relative clause shortening.

1. The children who is attending that school receive a good education.
2. The man who is talking to the policeman is my uncle.
3. The girl who is wearing glasses is my cousin.
4. The man who is standing there is a clown.
5. All the astronauts who are orbiting the earth in space capsules are weightless.
6. The woman who is standing at the bus stop was in a hurry so she hailed a taxi.
7. The people who are crossing the street are trying to get a better view.
8. The woman who is talking to your mother is my aunt.
9. The man who is standing by the window is my uncle.
10. The man who's talking to the policeman has just returned home from

Task 2: For each question, choose the correct answer.

1

Please note:
this afternoon's football class
will be tomorrow instead, as
Mr Hall is away today.

- A There is no football class today.
- B Mr Hall can't come to the football class tomorrow.
- C You can choose to go to the football class today or tomorrow.

2

Hi Jane,

Have you finished with that
book I lent you? It's just that
my brother needs it for a
school project.

Thanks,
Louise

- A Louise is offering to lend Jane a book.
- B Louise wants her book back from Jane.
- C Louise's brother has borrowed a book from Jane.

3

Picnic area

No ball games here – please
use the other side of the park.

- A You can buy food somewhere else in the park.
- B Please don't eat while you are playing sport here.
- C This is a place for eating and you can't play football here.

4

Museum open from 12.

Children must be with an
adult.

- A Adults can take children to the museum in the morning.
- B Adults with children over 12 will enjoy the museum.
- C Children can visit the museum if they are with an adult.

5

From: Mrs Monmouth,
Head Teacher

To: All Pupils and Parents

Hello,

This week, please don't use
the car to get to school.

Coming on foot is healthy and
doesn't take much time.

Thanks

Why has Mrs Monmouth written this message?

- A** to ask pupils to walk to school
- B** to tell pupils to get to school on time
- C** to explain about a health problem at school

6

Pedro's Pizza Bar

Buy two pizzas at the same
time, and we'll give you a third
one for free! This offer is
Mon-Fri only.

- A** Pedro's Pizza Bar isn't open at weekends
- B** The third time you visit, you get a free pizza.
- C** Three pizzas cost the same as two.

Task 3: For each question, choose the correct answer.

Will's blog

One day my dad said, 'Why don't we have a street party?' This means that the street is closed so cars can't use it, and people put tables and chairs out in the street, then have a party! Dad said there was one in 1977 and he still remembers it well. Everyone loved it! I couldn't believe that since 1977 they never had another one. If it was so good, why not do it again? We started to organise it, together with some other people. I helped to make the web page, so everyone on the street knew about the party and could post their old photos from the party in 1977. There were some pictures of my dad when he was a kid, together with his friends, who have moved away from the street now. It was interesting to see that the buildings on the street haven't changed at all!

My mum was a bit worried about the party. 'But a lot of people on the street don't really know each other', she said. 'What if they don't have anything to talk about?' I just said, 'Relax, Mum. It'll be great.'

So, what was the party like? It was fantastic! My friends and I really liked speaking to an old lady called Louisa. She's 89 and was telling us about when she and her friends were our age. So now I always chat to her when I see her on the street. I didn't know who she was before, so I'm glad we had the party.

14 Why was Will surprised?

- A** His father wanted to have a street party.
- B** There hasn't been a street party for a long time.
- C** Many people remembered the last street party.

15 What did the photos from 1977 show?

- A** The street still looks the same now.
- B** There are more children living in the street now.
- C** The same people still live on the street now.

16 Why was Will's mother worried?

- A** She thought that the party was too expensive.
- B** She thought that people might not come to the party.
- C** She thought that the guests might not talk to each other.

17 Will and his friends enjoyed

- A** hearing Louisa's stories.
- B** meeting Louisa's friends.
- C** telling Louisa about their lives.

18 What is the best title for the article?

- A** Why I love street parties
- B** The street party we had
- C** How to have a street party